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May 2021 

Re: Weddings 

Dear all 

Now we have reopened, we are pleased to be able to conduct weddings again. 

However, at the moment there are a number of restrictions including 

• Maximum of 30 in attendance 

• 2m social distancing unless in the same household. This applies to the area outside 

also.  

• Designated seating 

• Masks are requested for all in attendance, with the exception of the priest and also 

the bride and groom during the procession and vows and for the photo after the 

signing of the register 

• No hymn singing 

We don’t yet know if and how these restrictions may change from June 11, and we will 

keep you posted as soon as we know. I understand that this is quite a list of changes to 

what we normally offer. However, I hope this helps give you a picture of what to expect.  

Do be in touch with me if you have questions etc.  

Many thanks 

Ben 

Revd. Ben Griffiths MA  

Rector, Newbold Parish Church  
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